

14 December 2015

Dear Parents/Carers

Our Pupil Leadership Team has requested that I write to you asking for your support to raise much needed funds for charity. We intend to hold a non-uniform day on Friday 18 December 2015. Pupils will be asked to make a donation of £1.00 to support the Memusi Foundation (Registered Charity 1133371).

<u>Please note no fancy dress or onesies; this will be a normal working day and we expect the highest standards.</u>

I hope that you will support us by allowing your child to take part in this event. Should you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Yours faithfully,

P Walker

Acting Headteacher













